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Bulletins appear to be running on budget for the year. 
Eliminating or abbreviating Biographies has freed up a great deal of space for more 
topics of interest to the members. I received far more feedback from the January Bulletin 
than ever before and all of it was positive. There were a few corrections. 
 
While investigating the purchase of a new scanner, it appears that there would be a need 
to upgrade many programs on the AIS computer at a considerable cost over and above 
the cost of the scanner. I decided to send the scanner back to Nikon for repair for a lesser 
amount than the cost of a new one. At this point, I am working with the Nikon tech. 
support to get the auto focus operating properly. I will make a test run on newly scanned 
pictures shortly. 


